
January 31, 2023 

To the ND House Education Committee, 

I am writing in support of ND House Bill 1532.  

My husband and I send our daughter to Trinity Catholic Schools in Dickinson, and have our 

second daughter registered there for next school year. The cost of tuition is high, but we know 

and accept that this is the nature of a private school. We made the decision to send our children 

to a Catholic school due to the desire to have faith based lessons. It is a comfort to our 

consciences, knowing that the values and morals taught at school integrate well with our 

personal home life. Even though our family has to make sacrifices for financial reasons, we are 

convinced this is the best option for educating our children.  

I believe any parent or guardian who would benefit from some tuition reimbursement, with the 

passing of HB 1532, would be very grateful. 

Thank you, 

Marissa Czeczok 


